
  

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

  

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

WASHINGTON,D.C, 20535 

APR 4 8 1980 

REGISTERED 

  

Mr. Harold Weisberg > 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

  

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Reference is made to our letter of February 13, 
1980, regarding the outstanding FBI Headquarters (FBIHQ) 
referrals. 

Enclosed are 2,511 pages of documents, along with 
corresponding inventory worksheets, from the FBIHQ files 
concerning the assassination of President Kennedy. These =. 
documents are a portion of those which had previously been 
referred to other government agencies for a determination | 
as to their releasability in connection with your Freedom 
of Information Act request... - : ee. 

Some agencies have not as yet responded concerning 
the releasability of their information. Upon receipt of 
a reply from those agencies you will be advised as to their | 
releasability. ee A 

  

Sincerely yours, 

David G. Flanders, Chief 
Freedom.of Information- 

Privacy Acts Branch 
Records Management Division 

Enclosures (19) 

 


